
 

TOWN COUNCIL COMMUNICATION 
 

DATE: June 18, 2024 

FROM: Thad Chambers, Town Administrator 

AGENDA ITEM: Discussion on renewing the solid waste franchise agreement with Waste 
Connections or directing staff to proceed with request for proposals. 

SUMMARY: 
 
The term of the solid waste franchise agreement is for a period of five years which commenced on 
January 1, 2019, and concludes on December 31, 2024.  At the expiration of the term, the agreement 
may be extended for successive periods of five years upon the mutual written agreement of Waste 
Connections and the Town of Bartonville. 
 
The original agreement began in 2014 and was extended by five years in 2019.  
 
If the Town Council chooses not to renew the agreement this time, Staff will need to be directed to 
proceed with request for proposals. 

FISCAL INFORMATION:   
 

RECOMMENDED MOTION OR ACTION: 
 

ATTACHMENTS: 

Current agreement with Waste Connections  


